
F.4 Geography Field Trip –  

Sustainable Urban Planning 
 

F.4 Geography students participated in a field trip course at Ho 

Koon Nature Education cum Astronomical Centre on 5 October 

2022. The course allows students to identify the factors affecting 

the urban microclimate, the relationship between the 

geographical environment, land use, and urban weather of the 

field site, and discuss how to incorporate climatic conditions in 

sustainable urban planning.  

  

 



 

 


